
 

 

 

 
ROCKWOOL 665 Northport Avenue, Kearneysville WV 25430 
www.rockwool.com 

 

06/29/2021 

 

Mr. Keith R. Allison  

Environmental Inspector 

WV Department of Environmental Protection 

Division of Water and Waste Management 

22288 Northwestern Pk 

Romney, WV 26757. 

 

Dear Mr. Allison, 

 

The ROCKWOOL-Ranson facility would like to inform you of a project that will be completed onsite.  

As part of our routine preventative maintenance and facility inspection activities we have identified that 

a fire hydrant located on the north end of the facility at times retains minimal amounts of water at the 

perimeter.  

 

Because the fire hydrant is located on an impermeable surface, we do not believe that the retention of 

water presents any risk to the environment. But, to maintain systems in good order, we intend to 

excavate the specified location and investigate the possible presence of water so that repairs can be 

completed as required. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Durrill 

SHEQ Manager 

http://www.rockwool.com/

